
Forest Park Preschool News 
Week of January 28th-February 1st 

 
 
 

 

Quilt, Queen, Quarter and Letter “Q” 

 
 The letter for this week will be letter 

“Q”.  Our theme will queen, quilt, and quarter.  

We will learn the sound that “Q” makes. We 

will also learn some words that start with 

letter “Q”.  

 At our learning centers we will paint a 

quilt, make a queen out of the letter “Q”, and 

paint with Q-tips during our art center. 

 

 

 
 

Preschool Information 
Here is some important information about 

preschool: 

Morning Preschool Info 
 If you will be dropping off your child 

you should come in door number 2.  Drop 

off is between 7:50-8:00.  If you arrive 

later than 8:00 then you will need to 

come in through the main office 

entrance. 

 Pick up will be at door number 2 at 

10:25. 

 If your child will not be at school, 

please contact transportation, and give 

us a call to let us know that your child 

will be absent. 

 

 

Afternoon Preschool Info 
 If you will be dropping off your child 

you should come in door number 2.  Drop 

off is between 11:40-11:50.  If you 

arrive later than 11:50 then you will 

need to come in through the main office 

entrance. 

 Pick up will be at door number 2 at 2:00. 

 If your child will not be at school, 

please contact transportation, and give 

us a call to let us know that your child 

will be absent. 

 

Important Phone Numbers 
Forest Park Preschool- 443-7621 X-2535 

Transportation- 442-7121 

E-mail- chiadoca@clay.k12.in.us 

 

Thank you for all that you do! 

Mrs. Carrie 
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